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HARTFORD – Attorney General George Jepsen announced today that an investigation of 
Sleepy’s, LLC has been closed with no evidence that the bedding company violated Connecticut 
law. 
 
“My office has now closed the investigation and will take no further action at this time,” Jepsen 
wrote in a letter Monday to the company’s attorney. 
 
The investigation began in late 2009 after the office received several consumer complaints 
concerning the quality of mattresses sold in Connecticut, including allegations regarding mattress 
depression and bed bug infestations. 
 
The investigation found that consumer complaints about mattress defects were subject to and 
handled according to the manufacturer’s warranties. It also found no evidence of bed bug 
infestation of company warehouses or delivery trucks, which are regularly inspected and 
fumigated.  
 
Further, the company provided information that it has never re-sold used mattresses to 
consumers and that it has a system in place to ensure that all returned mattresses are not mixed 
with new mattresses, which are purchased only from manufacturers.  
 
Jepsen thanked the company for cooperating in the investigation. Assistant Attorneys General 
Sandra G. Arenas and Michele S. Riverso handled the investigation for the Office of the 
Attorney General. 
 
View the letter to Bob Langer – (PDF-137KB) 
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